
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Children in Need 
 

 

Friday 18th November is Children in Need day. We will be celebrating 

this event by asking all the children to dress up with Spots for the day. 

This can be as many or as little as you wish, along with school uniform or 

dressed entirely in spots. We are kindly asking for a cash donation to help 

this great cause. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


